
 

**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 

Construction Prequalification Requests for Extension 

 
Due to Executive Order 2020-21, MDOT will allow a 120-day extension for construction 
prequalification, rather than the current 60-day extension, when necessary during 
calendar year 2020. 
 
Automatic adjustments of expiration dates will not be done by MDOT.  You must 
request an extension by following the current procedure of e-mailing your request to 
MDOTPrequal@michigan.gov.  If an additional 60 or 120-day extension is necessary, 
please e-mail your request on or before your extended expiration date. 
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